NOTICE

At the Board of Directors meeting on Monday, June 22, 2009, it was voted upon to remove trees 496 and 498 in order to proceed with the approved renovation in the area. The location of the trees is pictured below. Trees numbered 496 and 498, Flowering Plums, have been unhealthy for years due to poor drainage.

The trees will be removed on Monday, June 29, 2009, weather permitting. There will be noise associated with this work. The parking spaces immediately adjacent to the location will be closed. We apologize for any inconvenience.

Please contact the WCA office with any questions or concerns. (510) 428-0118

Thank you,

Matt Heebner Grounds Supervisor

